Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018 Submission No 642

Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Comr

From:

Sent: Tuesday, 4 September 2018 9:00 AM

To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence
Prevention Committee

Subject: Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018

From Bronwyn Arnott

To Leaders
In Queensland Parliament

Thank you for representing the citizens of this state and for making wise decisions concerning life for all people
including unborn babies.

Could you please vote against termination of children in the womb
May this new Bill be rejected
May we all be the voice of life and acceptance to all of humanity

Sincerely
Bronwyn

Sent from my iPad





